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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1711, as introduced, requires every existing licensed medical marijuana commercial grower 

to inform retail suppliers or electric cooperatives utilized of their status as a licensed medical 

marijuana commercial grower within 30 days.  All new licensees must inform the retail supplier 

or electric cooperative at the time of connection of services. The measure also requires 

commercial growers to electronically transmit monthly reports to the Oklahoma Medical 

Marijuana Authority providing the amount of electricity and water consumed. Refusal or failure 

to submit the required monthly usage reports or use of an unpermitted water source by a 

commercial grower will result in the permanent revocation of their license. 

 

Prepared By: Matthew Brenchley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1711 states that every existing licensed medical marijuana commercial grower to notify the 

Oklahoma Medical Marijuana Authority within 30 days  of electricity  and water usage. New 

licensee will provide that to OMMA at the time of connection. Per the Oklahoma Medical 

Marijuana Authority is cost is estimated be $10,000 to modify their existing platform to accept 

reporting. 

 

 Prepared By: Stacy Johnson, House Fiscal  

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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